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TO ALL THE PEOPLE OF JESAJA 

We greet you in the name of Jesus Christ. We hope that you, Partnership committee and all in Jesaja are 

fine and well in the hands of God.  Instead of Mavande partnership committee and Christians receive 

many greetings and thanks for which you think and you plan about Mavande Parish and our people.   

I am writing this letter to you, with a very grateful and special heart for this day that you have set for 

Mavande day (mavandetag). Thank you so much for your willingness to listen to Mavande News from 

time to time and unique to do like today for praying for us. 

Here Christians feel so much peace and happiness that the news of Mavande can discussed even in 

European continent through the Jesaja Parish (Mungu awabariki sana). You have raised us in special 

way. 

Dear ones of this day which we also here in Mavande use in prayer of thanksgiving to our God for raising 

us individually and the Jesaja parish to be friends with the Mavande Parish for more than 44 years now. 

Truly God has done wonderful thinks for us and for you too. 

 

Here I remind you of a few of the things you did from June 2021 to June 18, 2022 

1. You continued to strengthen our relationship through  Mr  Jurgen Hain, I believe there were times 

when his rest period was reduced, God bless you for your readiness because communication has 

not stopped. 

2. You did it practically by helping orphans and vulnerable students. 

3. You did practically in the fire disasters ILVTC and Mtimbwe boarding girls. 

4. You continued to help us by paying fees and other requirements for students studying ILVTC and 

Kidugala Lutheran Seminary (evangelist). 

5. You continued to renovate the Jesaja Women House which is currently the largest house 

completed, we have successes through you,  and only 2 stores, 2 kitchens and 2 toilets are remain 

to finish, this is after the specialist advice.  

6. You contributed for the purchase of  2,016,000/=  motorcycle which raised the impression of 

purchasing service vehicle in the amount of 18,000,000/= where already 61% contributed by 



Christians And Jesaja contributed 11.2% which makes 72.2% and we are stuck 27.8 equivalent 

5,004,000/= we continue to worry. Thank you very much because the mone evoked a new felling.   

7. You continued to send us various items such as clothes, shoes, bicycles and so on. 

These things have been of great value to us and of importance. 

As I mentioned earlier these are just some of the many things you have done. In general through 

this you made the people of Mavande continue to see the glory of God in daily life. What you are 

doing is enough house to house evangelism here in Mavande God bless you. 

 

The latter is not of necessity, we thank you so much each of everyone for being so kind and loving 

“indeed God is love who loves people”. May the God of heaven bless you and may he remember you in 

your service.  

I wish you a good and blessed day (Mavandetag) 

I am Pastor 

Ezekia Mwelange 

 

 


